
Greetings AlphaBEST District Partners. We are so excited that the new school year has
begun, and we are in full swing. We wanted to update you on all the fun things here at

AlphaBEST as well as some important information. We hope to continue this wonderful
partnership and we appreciate your continued support.  

Quarter 1 Summary

Important Reminders

Outdoor Activities: During our time outside, we want to remind our
students that we are to remain within the AlphaBEST boundaries and play
with our AlphaBEST teammates. We are not to be mingling with our
community friends. This is for the safety of our students in our program.

Absences: If your child is not going to attend AlphaBEST, please
communicate that to the Site Director and the school staff. We greatly
appreciate it!

Medication: Should your child need medication while in our care. Please
complete the AlphaBEST Medication Authorization form as well as bring in
your child’s medication in its original container with their name and
prescription. 

Attire: Cooler weather is approaching, please kindly pack a jacket for your
child 

Bussing: Please communicate with the AlphaBEST Site Director and school
staff should your child need to be bussed to Port Colden in the AM or PM.
We want to ensure that your child has a safe and smooth transition to and
from our programs.

Remind App: This app allows us to easily and quickly communicate with our
families. If you haven't done so already, please down the app.

Bussing: Please communicate with the AlphaBEST Site Director and school
staff should your child need to be bussed to Port Colden in the AM or PM.
We want to ensure that your child has a safe and smooth transition to and
from our programs.

Remind App: This app allows us to easily and quickly communicate with our
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 For this unit, Your
children will be engaging
in different activities that

will focus on Science,
Tech, Engineering, Art,

and Math

STEM

October Newsletter 

Tuition Due: Monday, October 2nd

Half-Day: Friday, October 6th

School Closed: Monday, October 9th

Important Dates in October:

The children will
incorporate this learning

through fitness and
outdoor play. The purpose

of this curriculum is to
engage our students in
demonstrating critical

thinking and teamwork.

Fitness
Mak

er

Survival Challenge: In this curriculum,
your children will have different

challenges where
they will put their problem-solving skills

into use
such as creating a shelter to keep their

team from
getting wet on Maker Island

Art 

Students will be exploring
different Artists from

around the world such as
Vincent Van Gogh and

Piet Mondrian


